
To whom it may concern                                      Bologna, 14/10/2024 

I wish to introduce you Mr. Jannik Wolters; he has recently worked 
as my assistant during the production of “Tosca” by Giacomo 
Puccini performed on 1-2-4 January 2024 in “Amintore Galli” opera 
house of Rimini (Italy). 


I had the chance to personally get to know Mr. Wolters and to 
watch him at working in orchestra and singers rehearsals, also 
conducting in some stage rehearsals.


In my opinion he is very professionally and talented working both 
with singers and orchestra, with a deep knowledge and 
understanding of the orchestral score joined to a solid and 
expressive conducting technique.


I therefore recommend him for any future conducting opportunities. 


Sincerely,                                                        


Massimo Taddia 
Orchestra Conductor
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